AUSTRALIAN ACADEMY OF SCIENCE

IU 28A

National Committee for IBP

Memorandum to Members of HA Section Committee

The Royal Society has advised that a programme for
U.K. participation in the New Guinea project has now been
approved.,

For your information I enclose a copy. I hope that
a similar programme can be advanced for the Australian section
in the near future.

R. J. Walsh
Chairman.

20 March 1969
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